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Charging and Remissions Policy 
 

Introduction 
 
All education during school is free. We do not charge for any activity undertaken as part of 
the National Curriculum. 
 
Voluntary Contributions 
 
The school organises trips and visits, which enrich the curriculum and educational experience 
of the children, the school invites parents to make a £30 annual contribution to cover the 
costs of these. All contributions are voluntary. If we do not receive sufficient voluntary 
contributions, we may have to reduce number of trips and activities the children experience.  
 
If a parent wishes their child to take part in a school trip or event, but is unwilling or unable 
to make a voluntary contribution, we do allow the child to participate fully in the trip or 
activity. 
 
Residential Visits 
 
Generally speaking, due to the high costs involved in providing residential visits, there will be 
charges to parents/carers.  Details regarding individual residential visits, and their costs, will 
be provided to parents/carers as and when they have been organised.  
 
Breakfast and After School Clubs 
 
There will be a daily charge of 50p for breakfast club. A register will be taken daily and bills 
sent out half termly in arrears. Our Family Support Worker and Senior Learning Mentor will 
target families that need support and will invite their children to attend free of charge 
(including those in receipt of Pupil Premium Funding). 
 
There will be a charge of 50p a week in advance for after school club provision. This funding 
will be used to enable the Staff to purchase any necessary equipment required to ensure that 
the club can be accessed appropriately.  
 
Those children staying for the wraparound after school provision on Friday afternoon will be 
charged £20 per term per child, or a pro-rata amount if the child joins after the Half Term 
holidays.  All payments made are non-refundable. 
 
 
 
 
 


